
 
 

 

The Iowa Cancer Consortium believes in the meaningful exchange of information resulting in improved 
coordinated cancer control efforts and seeks to provide value to all Consortium members. This policy guides the 
use of member data and information for those purposes. Members and partners are encouraged to reach out to 
Iowa Cancer Consortium staff at staff@canceriowa.org to discuss opportunities for coordination and 
collaboration or for guidance on appropriate engagement. 

To ensure alignment with the Consortium’s mission, vision, and values:  

• The Iowa Cancer Consortium generally discourages the use of member information, member forums, 
workgroup and/or committee meetings, and other Consortium platforms or communication 
mechanisms for external commercial purposes, product development, or product marketing/sales. This 
excludes exhibiting activities at the Iowa Cancer Summit.  

• The Iowa Cancer Consortium prohibits sharing of member contact information obtained through a 
Consortium platform with non-members without the prior approval of the organization or the member 
in question. 

• Marketing direct-to-consumer products to patients, caregivers, and lay people for commercial gain is 
not permitted on Iowa Cancer Consortium platforms or within Iowa Cancer Consortium activities. 

The Iowa Cancer Consortium staff and board members reserve the right to determine whether specific actions 
violate this policy. Organizations/individuals found to have violated the policy may have their access to 
Consortium directories, forums, and other platforms rescinded. 
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